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  Letter dated 28 August 2006 from the Secretary-General 
addressed to the President of the Security Council 
 
 

 I have the honour to refer to my letter of 7 August 2006 (S/2006/624) 
informing the Security Council that I have reappointed four members of the Group 
of Experts on the Democratic Republic of the Congo, as requested by the Council in 
its resolution 1698 (2006), and noting that a fifth expert would be proposed shortly. 

 In this connection, I should like to inform you that, in consultation with the 
Security Council Committee established pursuant to resolution 1533 (2004) 
concerning the Democratic Republic of the Congo, I have appointed the following 
arms expert for an initial period until 31 December 2006: David Huxford (United 
Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland). 

 I should be grateful if you would bring this information to the attention of the 
members of the Security Council. 
 
 

(Signed) Kofi A. Annan 

 


